
   

        

   
 
 

 
We have a fun month ahead~ April is our last full month of the school year! Don’t 
forget that May 21st is our last day of care for the school year. We encourage you to 
have a plan in place for the last few days of the school year. 
 
The kids have been enjoying our Karaoke Club! It makes me happy to see so many 
participate. This club has helped a few participants break out of their shell and try 
something new. I’m also seeing teamwork, new friendships form and encouragement 
surface from the music and act of getting in front of people and singing. This is a club 
I would love to continue next fall! 
We will be putting on a show for parents in May. Stay tuned!! 
 
Our summer orientation family night will be Thursday, May 9th from 6:30-7:30pm, 
here at Kendallvue. This orientation is open to everyone that would like to attend and 
mandatory for those families new to RRCC SACC Summer Camp. This orientation will 
provide important information about the summer program including rules, 
procedures, filed trips and much more! Refreshments will be provided. 
 

SUMMER FAMILY FREE DAYS 
Denver Art Museum  6/1/19 
http://www.denverartmuseum.org  
CO School of Mines Geology Museum always free 
303-273-3815 
Four Mile Historic Park-Free Day 6/7/19    
 12pm – 4pm 
Denver Museum of Nature and Science   6/2/19 and 7/2/19 
303-370-6000 

  

 

 
 
 

Important Dates to Remember! 

Site Manager:  
Amy Lewis 

303-519-3734 

Amy.lewis@rrcc.edu 

Program Manager  
Sarah Espinoza 
303-914-6452 

Sarah.Espinoza@rrcc.edu 
 

SACC Administrator  
Elizabeth Jackson 

Liz.jackson@rrcc.edu 

 

Accounting 
If you do not receive your 

statement by the 18th of the each 
month, please reach out to us at 

SACC@rrcc.edu 
 

Website – rrcc.edu/sacc  
 

Payments – 
http://www.rrcc.edu/school-age-

childcare/online-bill-pay 
 

Hours of Operation  
6:45 AM – 6:00 PM 

 

April News 
 

Tuition Due 

April 1st 

Summer Break 

 
Summer Care starts on 
Tuesday, May 28th 
     at Kendallvue 

Please sign-up by filling out the 

registration form using Chrome 

or Internet Explorer by 4/12! 

 

No School/Full Day Care 

  April 26th @ Bear Creek 

Tuition is always due 

on the first of every 

month.  

Kendallvue  
April Newsletter 

Please note that 
May 21st is our last 

day of care for the 

school year! 
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Bedtime tuck-in can often be the perfect setting for engaging your kids in thoughtful conversation of the dreamy variety. 
The comfort and security of bedtime routines allow kids to open up and share from their heart.  

To use this special time with your child for exploring dreams, aspirations, and bucket list goals together, try mulling over 
one of these questions before you kiss them goodnight:  

• If you had a whole day free to do whatever you want, what would you choose to do?  

• Who is your hero? Name one person you would like to be like. Can you tell me why you chose that person?  
• What do you look forward to being able to do when you get a little older?  

• Where would you most like to go on vacation? What would you want to do there? See there?  

• Name something you would like to learn to do or spend time getting better at.  

• What do people most look up to you for? Or what do you hope one day people will admire about you?  

After your conversation, make a note of what stood out in your child’s answers. Consider how you could help make those 
dreams come true.  

Incorporating this exercise into your child’s bedtime routine from time to time will take your parent-child bonding to a 
new level. Plus you’ll have a whole new group of ideas for wake time activities you can pursue together. 

Read More: “Bedtime is a Great Time for Conversation” by Lara Krupicka at 
http://www.coloradoparent.com/dreamtime-conversations/                                                

 

CURRICULUM HIGHLIGHTS                                                     

We have lots of colorful curriculum in the month of April! We have a whole week dedicated to Native 
Americans, a journey to Greece, a look into Harry Potter and much more! 

 

Parent Resource Center: Making the Most of Bed 
Time Chats 

 
 
 



   


